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Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 200528004
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  
Attached is a response to a Parliamentary Written Question that relates to the number of people who will be imminently released from their custodial sentence for terrorism related crimes as at 31.3.17.

Could you provide me with updated answers to all the questions in the attached PQ, but do the analysis from 31.3.20, or if this is not possible then 1.1.20.
Your request has been handled under the FOIA.
I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it in the attached tables:
· Table 1 shows the convicted prison population with their main offence under the Terrorism Act 2000; England & Wales, as at 31 March 2020, and
· Table 2 shows the convicted prison population with their main offence under the Terrorism Act 2000, by release date band; England & Wales, as at 31 March 2020.
Legislation introduced this year ended the automatic early release of terrorists and will see the most serious spend longer behind bars and face tougher monitoring when finally released.
All terror offenders are subject to very restrictive licence conditions, which could include living in an approved premises, restrictions on movement and non-contact orders. Failure to adhere to these conditions will result in offenders being returned to prison.
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